THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Teresa Morgan
DATE:
February 20, 2020
SUBJECT:
Grant Writer Position from Part-Time to Full-Time 
FACTS
Over the past two years, the role of the district Grant Writer has grown exponentially. The position searches for and writes grants for the district as well as assists teachers and directors in writing their own grants for classroom use.
The district continues to rely on these grant funds (in lieu of ADA) for additional programs within our schools. Because of increasing need for grant monies, I recommend increase the pay for the position from $40 per hour not to exceed $25,000 annually in salary to $40 per hour not to exceed $50,000 annually in salary, thus taking the position from part-time to full-time. The position will continue to be paid from general funds with the increase being made available by the increase of 27 to 1 teacher/student ratio at our high schools.
RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the Grant Writer position be moved from part-time to full-time not to exceed $50,000 annually in salary.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the Grant Writer position be moved from part-time to full-time not to exceed $50,000 annually in salary.
